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Flood Disconnect Policy 

 
  Due to recent flooding impacting a number of our valued customers, 

OPPD has initiated the following flood disconnect policy.     
   

If a customer requests that we disconnect their power due to flooding, 

and crews are able to get to the residence and it is the only residence 

impacted we will disconnect the power.  We will also disconnect power if a 

city official or other government entity requests we do so or if they officially 

evacuate an area. 

 

Reconnections will only occur when an approval is received from 

the proper authorities who reside over the area.   If customers contact 

you for assistance please consult your local inspection authority regarding 

permit acquisition.   

 

New Electrical Service Designer Territory Maps 
 

With recent retirements and relocation of several ESD’s, we have 

updated our territory maps.  Attached is an 8 ½ x 11 copy of the current 

maps.  If you would like additional hard copies please contact Tammy at 

(402)552-5330.   

 

Service Center maps are available at www.oppd.com .  Click on one 

of the green tabs (Residential Customers, Business Customers or Contractors 

& Developers).  Then Click on Electrical Service Designers to open up a 

map that will provide the service center boundaries and main telephone 

numbers.   

  

We value your partnership in providing electrical service to our 

customer owners.  We also welcome your feedback.  Email us at 

Contactor@oppd.com. 
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